
 

Weekly News Letter – Autumn Week 2 
Friday 14th September 2018 

School email address:  admin@kells-inf.cumbria.sch.uk 
Telephone number:  01946 691865 

 

 

 

McMillan Coffee Morning will now 

be taking place on Thursday 27th 

September.  

Attendance 

Remember that your child needs to be in school every day – 

doors open at 8:45am and registration is at 9:00am.  If they 

are not in school by 9:30am you will receive a telephone call 

to enquire why your child is absent. PLEASE REMEMBER TO 

LET US KNOW OF ANY ABSENCES BEFORE 9:30 IF 

POSSIBLE.  PLEASE DO NOT BOOK HOLIDAYS DURING 

TERM-TIME.  For term dates please visit our website:  

www.kells-inf.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

After School Clubs start next week – 

Finish time 4:10pm 

 

Urgent Request from Key Stage 1 

Please can you bring any spare or 

unwanted girls and boys underwear 

into school to help with the little 

accidents that happen in Key Stage 1 

at the beginning of the term. 

Thank you.   

 

Please feel free to pop along to see 

our School Nurse - Leanne Morgan 

- at her drop in session if you would 

like support on any health care or 

well-being issues concerning your 

child 

Every Wednesday 8:45-9:10am  and 

11:45am – 12:15pm  in Mickeys Room 

(Between Y2 class and the dining 

Hall) 

 

 

Reception/Yr 1 

and Y2 Remember 

to complete and 

return your Nasal Flu 

Vaccine forms 

indicating whether or 

not you give your 

consent. 

Thank you.   

 

 

Nursery & 

Reception Classes 

Please look out for 

date and time news 

about our Early Years 

Phonics Workshop. 

 

Year 2 will be busy designing and 

making scarecrows next week. If you 

have any old small clothes we could 

use e.g. babygrows, hats, scarves, we 

would be very grateful. Any old tights 

to use for stuffing and small amounts 

of straw would also be appreciated. 

Thank you from Year 2.   

The Nursery children have enjoyed going into the dinner hall 

to have their packed lunches this week. Please remember we 

are a nut free school so peanut butter or Nutella sandwiches 

are not allowed. Grapes should also be cut in half to avoid 

the risk of choking.  
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